September 2024

Dear Putnam Valley Parents and Guardians:

The Putnam Valley Central School District will once again work with the Putnam County Department of Health to offer FREE flu vaccines to any interested students and district staff members. The Putnam County Health Department will be in our **High School and Middle School on Tuesday, October 8**, and in our **Elementary School on Friday, October 11**.

If you would like to take advantage of this opportunity, please complete and print the fillable consent form: <a href="English/Spanish">English/Spanish</a>. Forms are fillable and can be printed and sent to school.

Emailed forms cannot be accepted and forms are due to our school nurses no later than the end of the day on **Friday**, **September 27**. Putnam County Department of Health will not be accepting consent forms after this date. The vaccine will only be available to those who have submitted the consent form timely.

Putnam County Department of Health nurses will administer the vaccine. Middle and high school students will be called down alphabetically and elementary school students will be escorted to and from the flu clinic by a Putnam Valley CSD staff member. Please mark these dates on your calendar and remind your child on the morning they are scheduled. If your child experiences anxiety related to vaccinations, we recommend scheduling the flu shot with your pediatrician.

Please contact our school nurses with any questions and be sure to mark your calendars.

Thank you.

Mr. Murphy and Mrs. Hill, PVES (845)528-8092 x1106

Ms. LeClech, PVMS (845)528-8101 x1213

Ms. Wymore, PVHS (845)526-7801 x1306